
Trump  2024!  MAGA  will  Rise
Again!
by Rebecca Bynum

Our beloved President has seemingly suffered a grievous loss
by the slimmest of margins, but he is far from out of the
political game. Assuming the vote totals hold, I look forward
to him being a thorn in the side of President-elect Biden
throughout the next four years while we continue to expand the
Republican  base  and  the  great  political  re-alignment
continues.  The  Republican  Party  is  now  the  party  of  the
working man, the farmers, the common-sense countryside. The
Democrats are now the party of the global elites and the
cities; it is now the party which flirts with socialism and
many other unrealistic views of human nature.

The old establishment Republicans will try to take power back,
but I believe it’s too late for that now. The Party has
momentum in the direction Trump has laid out – there is no
future in going back to the country-club Republicans. The
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cheap-labor promoting Chamber of Commerce Republican Party is
dead as a dodo.

Trump has the heart of a lion. He will not go quietly into
retirement. He will come back stronger than ever and lead us
to victory once again, especially considering the reckless
policies Biden is likely to preside over. God help us.

Now, we press on to secure the Senate, then to take back the
House in 2022, then the Presidency in 2024. MAGA will rise
again!


